
From: Carissa Rexroth
To: WHDPRAComments
Subject: FMLA: Proposed Changes to Forms
Date: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 9:49:52 AM

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
            It is with due respect to comment on my thoughts on the FMLA Changes. As a Human
Resource manager, this makes my job much easier for these following reasons:
 

Less time spent on paperwork
Less is “more” idea
Removes the struggle of trying to read poor/sloppy handwriting
Eases understanding for employees

 
 
Best,
 
Carissa Rexroth | Human Resources
MW Metals
461 Homestead Ave.
Dayton, OH. 45417
M: 937.470.6690
P:  937.222.5992; ext. 324
F:  937.222.5233

Please note my new email address:  crexroth@mwmetals.com
 
 

mailto:crexroth@mwmetals.com
mailto:WHDPRAComments@dol.gov
mailto:crexroth@mwmetals.com

